
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday Vigil:  4:30pm, 6:00pm 

Sunday:  8:00am,10:00am,�

   12:00pm 

  

 

Monday-Friday: 7:00am, 8:00am 

 

Holy Days: Vigil - 5:30pm�

 7:00am, 9:00am�

 5:30pm, 7:00pm 

 

Confession Schedule 

Saturday: 3:00pm-4:00pm 

 or by appointment 

                  Stay Connected 

       

     parmastanthony 

 

   @parmastanthony 

 

   Parmastanthony  

   St. Anthony of Padua Parish 

Pastoral Staff 

Pastor: Fr. Dale W. Staysniak 

Parochial Vicar: Fr. Peter T. Kovacina 

Deacon: Rev. Mr. Gerard Blanda 

DRE/Pastoral Minister: Mr. Randy Harris, M.R.E 

Pastoral Minister: Sr. Roberta Goebel, OSU 

Principal: Mr. Patrick Klimkewicz 

Parish Secretary: Mrs. Joyce Fanous 

Music Minister: Mrs. Nancy Tabar 

   

Parish Directory 

Parish Address:           6750 State Road�

                                     Parma, Ohio 44134 

Parish Office:            (440) 842-2666 

Religious Education:  (440) 845-4470 

Parish Office Hours:   Mon /Wed/Thurs   9:00am - 7:00pm                      

                Tuesday & Friday   9:00 am - 4:00 pm                                 

Parish Website:           stanthonypaduaparma.org 

                            

 School Directory 

School Office:  (440) 845-3444 

School Website: stanthonyofpaduaschool.org 



ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA CHURCH PARMA, OH 

 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 17 

       7:00AM Carla & Raymond Chimielecki 

       8:00AM R.W. Owen IV 

         

TUESDAY,  SEPTEMBER 18 

 7:00AM Duom Giacobe 

 8:00AM Joseph Okleson 

  

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19 

 7:00AM William Laskey 

 8:00AM Mr. & Mrs. Robert Lawson 

  

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 Sts. Andrew Kim Tae-gon, 

Priest, & Paul Chong Ha-sang, & Companions, Martyrs. 

       7:00AM Special Intention - Holy Family Thanksgiving  

       8:00AM  Betty Cehlar 

          

FRIDAY,  SEPTEMBER 21, St. Matthew, Apostle & 

Evangelist 

       7:00AM  Ayer Family        

       8:00AM Edward & Wanda Slupski 

                          

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 22 

       4:30PM  Ulaszewski Family 

       6:00PM Dough Henry 

 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, Twenty–Fifth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time. 

       8:00AM For People of the Parish (living & deceased) 

      10:00AM Martha Mason   

      12:00PM   Steve DiBiase 

 

 

Please Pray For: Ed & Helen Bartkiewicz, Irene Bednar, Bob 

Boger, Roseanne Buzinski, Maxine Cerny, Joe & Marcia  Demko, Gary 

DiRosa, Ray Dmytriw, Margaret Double, Norbert Erker, Rita Fecek, 

Greg Findura, Anne Kilbane-Friedl, Sandra & Logan Friedl, Frances 

Funtek, Sam Gappa, Josephine Gaul, Robert  Gielski, John Gladden, 

Frank Gumina, Rose Marie Hewitt, Ron Hicks, Celeste Hurley,  

Marian Jarabek, Colleen Jarvis, Millie Jasany, Janet Johnson, Pat 

Jones, Bill Kaine, Lou Ann Keith, Betty Kilbane, Donald Kotarsky, 

Anthony William Kronholz, Cynthia Kufleitner, Karen Kulju, Andrea 

Lagzdins, Dorothy Laquatra,  April & John J. Lieske, Corinne 

Lipinski, John Mackin, Elizabeth Madar, Thomas Madej, Edward & 

Josephine Maskulka, Lenore Masterson, Claudia & Russell Mazanec, 

Peyton McCarthy, Rosemarie Medvin, John Metzger, Dorothy Nagy,  

Jane Najlepszy, Mary Niec, Rose Nosse, Dora Oney,  Agnes Padar,  

Gabe Papke, Marla Perko, Timothy Petro, Carrie Piechowski,  

Nicholas J. Precario, Mary Jane, Nick, & John Precario, Brian 

Puhaulik, Jan Ravas, Christopher Reeves, Leigh-Ann Revay, Kendall 

Rossi, Mary Sabo, Lorraine Schmidt, Sue Seda, Robert & Teresa 

Setele, Margaret Sheridan, Helen Smith, Joan Smyke,  Doug Stos, 

Sylvia Stibley, Diane Straub, Michael Szpendyk,  Alice Tucker, Richard 

Turocy, Loretta Vacca,  Annie Vorndran, Beverly Von Alt, Margaret 

and Mary Williamson, Cathy Yappel, Andrew Yaronczyk, Christopher 

Yurko, Amanda Zmecek. 

 Baptized on Sunday, September 9, 2018: 

         Nathan Christopher Dylong 

         Aubrianna May Spicuzza                                 

                             

 

 

                                Wedding Banns 

    BANNS I       Lisa Del Negro & Colin Salisbury   

    BANNS I       Lauren Drehs & Gregory Branchick 

 

 

                                 

                                 Annette Arcaro 

                                 Julia Johns 

                                 Frances Rymut 

                                 Donna Spayer 

 

                                  

                                  

                                  

                                   

         

   

 

                                                       

SUNDAY THOUGHT 

Mark 8:27-35 

 

This Sunday’s Gospel contains the familiar admonition by 

Jesus about taking up our crosses and following Him as the 

only way to the fullness of life. How often have we heard 

these words with having them have little or no effect on 

us? Many people claim to be followers of Jesus but who in 

fact are only deceiving themselves. What they have is only 

a surface or a sentimental attachment to Him. When it 

comes to the hard claims Jesus imposes on His friends like 

laying down their lives for Him, they turn away to other 

interests. Jesus’ call for denying one’s self for Him and for 

the sake of the Kingdom, means we can’t hang onto our 

right to run our own lives. We are to deny that we possess 

ownership over ourselves. We do not have the final say to 

decide what we are going to do, or where we are going to 

go. When it is stated in these terms people can sense 

immediately that Jesus is asking for something very 

fundamental. It strikes at the heart of our very existence. 

The one thing that we protect above all else is the right to 

do what we want. Yet, as we learn to put aside our own 

self-will, we will come to discover that more of life will be 

available to us to spend on God and on others. We will 

begin to live more fully and more freely.  

1 

Contributions for Weekend September 8/9, 2018: 

 

Total Offering: $15,058.25 

Sunday Collection: $11,564.00 

Faith Direct: $3,494.25 

Poor Box:$81.00 
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CELEBRATING THE SAINTS 

Saint Sharbel Makhluf, Priest (1828-1898) 

 

 Youssef Makhluf was born to a poor Lebanese 

family in 1828. After his father’s death, he tended the 

sheep in the fields and talked to God. His mother 

planned his engagement, but he longed to become a 

monk. At twenty-three he left home in secret and 

traveled on foot to the Monastery of Our Lady of 

Mayfouk, where he took the name Sharbel, after a 2

nd

 

century martyr.  

 After studies in theology and philosophy, 

Sharbel was ordained in 1859. At the Monastery of 

Saint Maron at Annaya he embraced a strict regimen 

of prayer, fasting, and penance, and hard labor. Yet he 

desired greater solitude. With the permission of his 

superior, Sharbel moved to the sparse Saints Peter and 

Paul Hermitage, where he slept on a mattress stuffed 

with leaves. The whole day centered on the Divine 

Liturgy: preparing for it, saying it, and adoring the 

Lord in thanksgiving for hours afterwards. The sick 

and the poor came to him for blessing and counsel.  

 After twenty-three years in solitude, Sharbel 

suffered a stroke while celebrating the Eucharist. He 

died on December 24, 1898. He was seventy years old. 

Christians and Shiite Muslims gathered for his funeral. 

A few days after his death, peasants began to report a 

light of extraordinary brightness that enveloped 

Sharbel’s tomb. When his body was exhumed in 1950 

in connection with the canonization process, it was 

found to be incorrupt. The stream of miracles that 

began at the time continues to this day. Saint Sharbel 

Makhluf’s feast day is July 24

th

.  

 

 

 

PRE-BAPTISM CLASS 

The next Pre-Baptism Class for parents’ 

celebrating the baptism of their first 

child will be held this coming Thursday, 

September 20, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Rectory 

Basement Meeting Room. Come to the Rectory Office 

to gain entrance to the session.  

 

 

Christian Spirituality Corner 

“The world would have peace if only men of 

politics would follow the Gospels.” — St. Bridget 

of Sweden 
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60TH ANNIVERSARY DIRECTORY 

The photography schedules have filled up nicely, but 

there are still opportunities available to schedule your 

family photo appointment! Photography sessions begin 

this Tuesday, September 18, 2018. Don’t be left out of 

this important parish / school keepsake, capturing this 

present time in our church’s history and in our families 

lives.  

 If you would like help in scheduling your 

appointment contact the rectory (440) 842-2666 

and a staff member will gladly assist you.  

  Remaining session times may be found On-line 

at: www.ucdir.com - please note on-line scheduling is 

ONLY available Monday thru Friday. Please see 

scheduling instructions below.  

  

♦ Go to the Universal Church Directories website 

(www.ucdir.com) 

♦ Click on the box on the right side of the homepage 

entitled “click here to schedule your photography 

session” 

♦ Enter your church code oh2021  

♦ Enter your church password padua 

♦ Click on the Enter button 

♦ Click on the desired photography date 

♦ Click on the Reserve Time button beside the desired 

photography appointment time 

♦ Enter the appropriate information in all required 

fields (indicated by the asterisk) 

♦ Enter your email address if a confirmation email is 

desired 

♦ Click on the Schedule Appointment button at the 

bottom of the screen to reserve the photography 

appointment time in your family’s name 

♦ If you have more than six family members being 

photographed, please reserve two appointments 

consecutively (such as 6:00 and 6:10) 

♦ Print the next screen to use as a reminder of your 

family’s photography appointment 

 

Remember each family photographed receives a 8X10 

portrait and a completed directory free of charge. 

Opportunities to purchase additional photos will be 

available. The best possible directory would include 

100% participation. We would then have a fabulous tool 

for contacting one another - and recognizing one 

another!  Thank you for participating! 

 

Fr. Dale 
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BLOOD DRIVE 

The Knights of Columbus will sponsor a blood drive 

this Sunday,  September 16, 2018 from 9:00 am to 

1:30 pm. The Lifeshare blood mobile will be parked in 

front of the school. Walk in donations the day of the 

blood drive are welcomed and encouraged. 

Remember, it’s about life. 

 

 

FIFTH SUNDAY ROSARY DEVOTION 

The Knights of Columbus have made it a goal to pray 

the rosary prior to the 10am mass that happens to fall 

on the Fifth Sunday of the month.  We will be doing 

this for each month that has a Fifth Sunday.  The first 

Fifth Sunday Rosary will be held on Sunday, 

September 30

th

, at 9:15am just prior to the 10am 

mass.  This is open to the entire parish and we 

encourage you to participate with us. We will be 

meeting on the side of the church near the Blessed 

Mother’s statue.  Please come and pray with us.   

  

  

 

  

SOCIAL CONCERNS 

COMMISSION  

The St. Anthony Social Concerns 

volunteers will be serving lunch at 

the West Side Catholic Center on 

Tuesday, September 18, 2018. 

Your homemade desserts are truly appreciated by the 

people who eat at the center. If you have never 

participated before, please consider doing so. In the 

past several months our bakery donations have gone 

down and we could use a few more bakers to help 

provide a “sweet treat” for the clients at the center. We 

are asking for brownies (preferably without icing), 

cookies, bar cookies and even banana or pumpkin, etc. 

breads that can be sliced.  You can drop off your 

bakery at the rectory on Monday, September 17, 2018.  

If you would like to help us in our mission to serve the 

needy and you really don’t like to bake, please 

consider a cash donation to help defray the cost of our 

meals.  Any donations are welcome.  Thank you.  

ADULT FAITH CLASSES 

“The aim of all Christian education, moreover, is to train 

the believer in an adult faith that can make him a ‘new 

creation,’ capable of bearing witness in his surroundings 

to the Christian hope that inspires him.”  

—Pope Benedict XVI, from Sacramentum Caritatis:  

On the Eucharist as the Source and Summit of the 

Church's Life and Mission. 

All classes take place in the Hospitality Room.  Each 

class will be one hour, with no prior classes necessary.  

All are welcome. 

  

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION (ADULTS) 

The Sacrament of Confirmation helps us to live the 

Christian life through the gifts of the Holy Spirit. If you 

are an adult and have never received this Sacrament, 

contact Fr. Peter at the rectory or by email 

frpeter@stanthonypaduaparma.org. 

 

 

TRAVELING CHARISMATIC MASS  

Catholic Renewal Ministries’ Traveling Charismatic 

Mass for September will be held at St. Thomas More 

Church, 4170 N. Amber Dr., Brooklyn 44144, on 

Friday, 28 September. Praise and Worship will begin at 

7:00 p.m., and Nellie Cruz Krawczynski will lead praise. 

The liturgy will start at 7:30 p.m. Fr. William Bouhall 

will be the celebrant. After Mass, healing prayer teams 

will be available for individual prayer, and there will 

also be a social. For more information, please contact Fr. 

Franco at 440-327-2201 or CRM at 440-944-9445. 

Come and bring a friend! This will be a time to truly 

encounter the Lord. 

 

 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 17 

  6:30PM      PSR - School / CH 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 

  7:00PM      The Way - CM 

THURSDAY,  SEPTEMBER 20 

  6:30PM      Parent Baptism Class - Rectory 

  6:45PM      Bingo - H 

  7:30PM      Mixed Choir - CH 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 23 

  10:00AM   Confirmation Prep - CH/School 

Class Title  Date  

Bible Study:  Letters to the 

Thessalonians 

Read 1 and 2 Thessalonians  

Monday, October 1, 2018 

 at 1:15 PM 

Thursday, October 4, 2018  

at 7:00 PM  



  4 

TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                        SEPTEMBER 16,  2018  

WEEKLY MASS REMINDER 

“The celebration of Mass, as the action of Christ and 

of the People of God arrayed hierarchically, is the 

center of the whole of Christian life for the Church 

both universal and local, as well as for each of the 

faithful individually.  For in it is found the high point 

both of the action by which God sanctifies the world 

in Christ and of the worship that the human race offers 

to the Father, adoring him through Christ, the Son of 

God, in the Holy Spirit.  In it, moreover, during the 

course of the year, the mysteries of redemption are 

celebrated so as to be in some way made present.  As 

to the other sacred actions and all the activities of the 

Christian life, these are bound up with it, flow from it, 

and are ordered to it.” 

— from the General Instruction of the Roman Missal, 

16. 

 

Church Etiquette with 

Monsignor Manners 

Monsignor Manners says: A 

Catholic never leaves Mass early, 

especially to catch the opening 

kickoff of the football game.  

Nothing can ever compete with the 

saving action of God. 

 

 

HEY CATHOLIC!  DID YOU KNOW… 

Did you know that many Catholics have contributed 

to the good of society through science?  Guglielmo 

Marconi (1874–1937) is credited as the inventor of 

radio.  Can imagine the world without radio? 

 

 

PLEASE JOIN US..... 

The Ladies Guild invites ALL members of our parish 

to join us as we visit St. Rocco’s Church during the 

Holy Year marking the 800

th

 Anniversary of the 

Mercedarian Order.  Fr. Peter will celebrate Mass at 

St. Rocco’s followed by a talk about St. Rocco’s 

parish and the Mercedarian Order.  An optional lunch 

at Sokolowski’s will follow.  We will carpool from St. 

Anthony’s parking lot at 10 AM on Wednesday, 

October 3.  For information or to make reservations, 

please call Jeanne Maroun at 440-886-1965. We must 

give a count to Sokolowski’s by Monday, October 1 

so reservations must be made by Friday, 

September 28.  When making your reservations, 

please indicate if you will be going to St. Rocco’s or 

to St. Rocco’s and Sokolowski’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

ROSARY COAST TO COAST 

   In celebration of the feast of Our Lady of the 

Rosary, St. Anthony of Padua will be joining "Rosary 

Coast to Coast" in a nationwide hour of the Rosary to 

be held on Sunday, October 7 at 4 pm. The Rosary 

will be prayed for world peace at the same time at 

churches around the country. To celebrate this 

powerful experience, our parish will present a human 

rosary in the church with people representing the 

beads. 

   All parishioners are encouraged to attend and gather 

for refreshments afterward in the hospitality room. 

This event is sponsored by the Women's Faith 

Ministry. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BLESSING OF THE WEEK 

The Book of Blessings is the liturgical book used by 

priests and deacons to bless people or objects for 

religious use.  If you come across a blessing you need 

to receive, do not be afraid to ask a priest or deacon. 

This week’s blessing is the Blessing of Students and 

Teachers.  Students and teachers acknowledge that 

all human wisdom and knowledge have God as their 

source.  The blessing can be given at the beginning of 

the school year or on other occasions. 

 

 

MARRIAGE AND FAMILY 

“Psychologically, negative messages are more 

powerful than positive ones.  If you’ve been hard on 

yourself lately, list three things you did well today.  

It’ll make you a more pleasant person for your spouse 

to be around.” — Daily Marriage Tip for September 1, 

2018 from http://www.foryourmarriage.org. 

 

SEMINARIANS OF THE WEEK 

This week, we pray for  

Mitchell Carson, David Chojnacki, 

and Alexander Clark  
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A TRIBUTE TO CATECHISTS, TEACHERS, 

AIDES AND VOLUNTEERS 

You are a gift to the Church.  The gentle and often 

unnoticed ministry of the catechist is God’s assurance 

that the Good News is preached to all, that children 

are formed in the faith, and from birth through death, 

the sacred treasures of the faith are handed on. The 

faith community of St. Anthony of Padua supports 

you and celebrates your catechetical spirit.  

 

• You are called to a life centered in Jesus Christ. 

• You read and live the Gospel. 

• You are faithful to God and to the Church. 

• You are a gracious and Eucharistic person. 

• You are a person who forms community. 

• You are generous, open, and welcoming. 

• You are a person of prayer. 

• You are forgiving and patient. 

• You are a peaceful and just person. 

• You are a person of joy. 

 

Thank you for all you have done to hand on the faith 

to others.  May you know the blessings of answering 

God’s call.  May God give you growth - for all 

enduring time. 

 

 

 

 

CATECHETICAL SUNDAY 

Today the Church celebrates Catechetical Sunday. 

The theme for this year is, “Enlisting witnesses for 

Jesus Christ.” We are called to share the Gospel 

with those in our homes, schools, and our workplace, 

especially those who have stepped away from life in 

Christ and the Church. Today, we recognize those 

who have chosen to serve as catechists and teachers 

and thank them for their ministry. This is also a great 

opportunity to reflect on the role that each person 

plays, by virtue of Baptism, in handing on the faith 

and being a witness to the Gospel. Catechetical 

Sunday is an opportunity for all to rededicate 

themselves to this mission as a community of faith.  

CONFIRMATION STUDENTS AND PARENTS 

Confirmation Preparation classes begin next Sunday 

September 23, 2018. Students will meet at the 10:00 

a.m. Mass each week, followed by classroom sessions. 

Please keep our Confirmandi in your prayers as they 

prepare for Confirmation on November 7, 2018.  

 

 

SUNDAY PRESCHOOL 

Parents of 3, 4, and 5 year olds, we are now taking 

registrations for our Sunday preschool program. 

Classes are held on Sunday mornings from 10:00 a.m. 

to 11:00 a.m. in the school. Classes begin October 7, 

2018. Registration forms are available at the Rectory, 

on the bookshelf in the gathering area of the church 

and online at the parish website, 

www.stanthonypaduaparma.org.  

If you are a High School student in need of service 

hours, please consider helping out on Sunday 

mornings as a classroom aide. If interested in this 

helping with this ministry, please call Randy Harris 

at 440-842-2666.  

 

♦ Church Cleaners 

♦ Parish Greeters 

♦ Ladies Guild 

♦ Carnival 

♦ Lenten Fish Fry 

♦ Women’s Faith 

Ministry 

♦ Contemporary Choir 

♦ Parish Choir 

♦ PSR Catechesis 

♦ Confirmation 

Catechesis 

♦ Marriage Catechesis 

(Pre-Cana) 

 

 

 

♦ Pro-Life Ministry 

♦ Social Concerns 

♦ Church Decorators 

♦ 50+ Social Club 

♦ Bingo 

♦ Outreach Ministry /  

Food Pantry 

♦ Avilas 

♦ Prayer Chain 

♦ Ushers 

♦ Coffee and Donuts 

♦ Knights of Columbus 

PARISH GROUP OF THE WEEK 

This week, we celebrate all the parish groups in the 

parish.  Every group contributes to the mission of 

the parish to preach the Gospel.  If you are not part 

of a parish group, consider joining of these 

organizations. 


